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A meeting of the Environmental Protection Committee was held in the Neeting
Room One, City Hall, 2580 Shaughnessy Street, Port Coquitlam, on Monday,
July 17, 1989 at 4:45 p.m.

In attendance were:

Alderman N.R. Wright, Co-Chairman
D.G. Riecken, P. Eng., Deputy city Engineer
Derek Murphy, S.H .A .R.E,
Roxann NacDonald, S.H.A.R.E.

ITEN Il CONFIRMATION OF MII4UTES

The Co-Chairman request d that the minutes be held for adoption at the
next meeting when the Chairman would be present.

ITEN IIl DISCUSSION WITH S.H.A.RlE. REl MULTI-RETRIAL CURBSlDE COLLECTION
PILOT PRMECT

Derek Murphy introduced Roxann NacDonald who has taken over his
responsibilities for S.H.A.R.E. now that he is leaving the organization.
There was considerable discussion on the merits of pursuing a pilot
project versus channelling the time and money required for this towards afull fledged program. With such developments as the completion of the
NcLaren Report for the GVRD and the possibility of funding from the
Provincial Government towards start-up costs of a multi-material curbside
program it was felt that there may not be a need for a pilot project. The
Committee agreed that careful consideration should te given to what
purpose a pilot project would serve before a decision is made to proceed.

It was pointed out that there is up to a six month delivery period for
"blue boxes» due to the increasing demand; thus if the City wishes to
carry out a pilot project prior to the expiry of IPI's current contract in
July, 1990, the decision to proceed will have to be made soon.

ITEN III l PESTICIDE APPLICATION REGULATIONS

The Co-Chairman requested that further discussion on this item be deferred
to the next Committee meeting when the Chairman would be present. It was
suggested that the Deputy Engineer obtain further information from the
City of Vancouver on the cost of the warning signs, where these are
available, and any other relevant information prior to preparing a
recommendation to Council.
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D.G. Riecken, P. Ena.,
Deputy City Engineer

1XR: j lh

~c'~, „-,..-.&
Alderman N.C. Farnworth,
Committee Chairman
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NUTE Minutes not read and adopted by the Committee until certified correct
ty the Committee Chairman's signature.
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